





Eco-Squad Minutes: Monday 25th September

Mr Scott shared Environmental Review: Eco-squad to complete this with their class / teacher and return to Mr Scott to identify key areas to develop this year.

Discussed litter picking – rota now in place, most year groups have remembered to do this each week. Areas identified as concern are around Forest School and the field area. Y5/6 have permission to go into these areas to pick but MUST ask permission from the staff member on duty and MUST keep to the breaktimes and not be late back to class.

Compost bins rota created – Mr Scott took the squad to explain the process on their duty day. Collect bucket from near greenhouse. Empty the black bins into this and then into one of the compost bins near the greenhouse.

Eco-squad shared that not all classes were completing Travel Tracker.

ACTIONS:

Eco-squad to complete Environmental Review with their class Eco-squad to remind class about using the black bins for food waste at breaktimes, use of crisp recycling and also writing equipment recycling If appropriate, Eco-squad to remind their class teacher to complete Travel Tracker
